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What a different beginning to the New Year!!  Spring weather one day and Winter the next! 

I hope that I will be able to visit more chapters this spring. Please send me your meeting 

dates and I hope to be able to visit many of you to share in what you are doing to promote 

our organization and it many goals.  

We are expecting around 50+ people to attend the chartering our newest chapter, 

Mississippi Alpha Lambda in Starkville on February 17.  How exciting for our state to be 

able to reach sisters in a different area of our state, so they can benefit from all that our 

organization has available to members.  

Many of you have registered for our International Convention in July 2019. Please let me 

know if you are making plans to attend so I will know who is going from our state.  

Our FUN DAY is coming up March 20. I hope you read the information in this newsletter 

and register for this event.  It is a great time for us to come together to share fun, 

fellowship and participate in altruistic projects.  

See you In March!!!   

Sandra            Bee the Sunshine!             

                                                                            

   

Has your chapter nominated a deserving student 
enrolled in education for our State scholarship? It is 
still not too late to get your forms in to Megan Geter, 
State Scholarship Chair 
                                              

                                                                                               
                                                 

Student Scholarship Deadline Date changed to March 1, 2019  Contact 

Megan Geter at mgeter@clintonpublicschools.com  

Reminder 

Chapter Altruistic reports are due March 15.  Your report must be received by 

the 15th. Mail your paper copy to Altruistic Chair, Susan Ezell.  

Mailing address is 1217 13th Court, Pascagoula, MS  39567 
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    FUN DAY – MARCH 30 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

 

        World Understanding Project 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sister Concerns: Please let your state Chaplin know of 

serious illness or concerns from your chapter.  We want to 

be responsive and informed of chapter needs. Keep in 

your thoughts and Prayers………. 

Mary King, Kappa Nan Christian, Alpha 

Betty Neal, Tau           Barbara McCay – Alpha Gamma 

                          

 

                       Fun Day Plans                                   

     Mississippi Alpha Delta Kappa FUN DAY  

    March 30, 2019 9:00—2:00  

         Fellowship Hall Ridgeland United Methodist Church  

        234 West Jackson Street Ridgeland, MS  39157  

   Registration Fee—$20 (Includes Lunch)  

    Due date: March 19, 2019                                                                                                                                                                            

 
 

Join your Alpha Delta Kappa Sisters for a time of Fellowship, 

Fraternal Education, and FUN!!! 

We will begin our day at 9:00 with Registration and Fellowship 

Ways and Means- 9:00 until 10:00  

Our Program will begin promptly at 10:00 

Featured will be:  Announcement of Student Scholarship Recipient  

Ronald McDonald House - Cup & Cards Project  

Working together on our projects:  

Goody Filled Easter Baskets  

Twist Tie Blankets  

Silent Auction to Benefit Scholarship Fund  

And — Fraternity Education  

Looking forward to seeing each of you on March 30th!! Julie Correro, 

President Elect 

 

CUPS AND CARDS -  Ronald McDonald House – our State Altruistic Charity 

Now is the time to bring Cups and/or your Cards for RMH!  Ruth Ann always has a need for any size 

disposable drink cups and for any denomination Wal-Mart Gift Cards. Cards will be used to purchase 

other house supplies. 

Each Chapter is asked to bring at least one donated items for the Silent Auction. This 

auction will benefit our Scholarship Fund!! 



Reservations for Friday/Saturday Night can be made at the Hyatt Place Jackson/Ridgeland.  1016 Highland 

Colony Parkway, Ridgeland, MS  39157  Call 601-898 8815 for reservations.  Reserved for Alpha Delta Kappa.  

Deadline March 15.   



              Spotlight on our Outstanding Members      

I would like to spotlight at least one of our members each month who are 

recognized for their leadership in our state.   Please send me news of what is 

happening in your chapter so we can share with our state. 

This month our spotlight sister is from  Alpha Epsilon,  Janet Paczak  who was 

recognized by Central Mississippi Regional Library Systems CMRLS as the 2019 

Employee of the year for Rankin County.  Congratulations to Janet!!      

Also Congratulations to Alpha Epsilon for being selected for Distinguished Program 

Award …..  MISSISSIPPI ALPHA EPSILON 2018 Gulf Region Distinguished Program 

Award Winner  Keep up the great work, Alpha Epsilon!!!     

                                                                                               

 ………………………….Membership Campaign………………………………..                                                    

Our membership Campaign began on January 1 and ends on April 30!  “Bee” busy seeking 

out new members who will both benefit and contribute to our great organization.   

 

The following appeared in our Gulf Flame Newsletter…………………………… 

The Flame of World Understanding  

Mary Ellen Pinion, Gulf Region Chairman Challenge to Gulf Region Chapters  

Hello Sisters, We are in the middle of fund raising for the World Understanding project, TEACH TOO. Many 

regions are challenging their chapters to donate $25 each to the World Understanding project. It would really 

help if all the chapters in the Gulf Region would donate $25 or more per chapter. If you wish to make a 

donation, send your donation to the Alpha Delta Kappa Foundation with the notation World Understanding, 

TEACH TOO. Sisters, we really need to meet our goal for this project. Will you please join me in donating to the 

World Understanding project. You may donate online (on the website under “Foundation/Donations”) OR mail 

you donation to: Alpha Delta Kappa Foundation, PO Box 870567, Kansas City, Missouri, 64187-0567. 

 

I hope to see you at our Fun Day Celebration on March 30.  Until then,  

Bee the Sunshine even when it doesn’t want to shine outside!!  

Sandra  


